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I support this bill it would help gain access to other properties we own with atv this 

would help reduce labor and equipment costs for our small farm.The ability to use our 

utv and ATVs would benefit our community's  businesses and help promote 

recreational opportunities throughout Oregon.This bill would help encourage the 

growing trend of EV ATVs and utvs too. 


